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Yachting 101
Cruising World
Indian Industries and Power
Power Boating For Dummies is a guide to power boating for both new and
experienced boaters. It advises readers of necessary boating supplies,
safety concerns and equipment, accessories, and includes locations of
boating facilities, and how to safely pilot the ship.

Transactions of the Royal Institution of Naval Architects
Covers every navigable body of water along the coast as far inland as
it is safe to navigate. Includes historical summaries, coastal
folklore listings of coastal marinas and their services and tips on
shoreside attractions.

Stapleton's Power Cruising Bible
Get the best boat for your buck Now you can access the same inside
information yacht brokers and boat dealers have relied on for nearly
twenty years. The Boat Buyer's Guide to Motor Yachts and Trawlers lets
you compare more than 600 new and used models, making it the most
authoritative and useful guide available. With photos, floorplans,
performance specifications, production updates, and price
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comparisions, it puts the world of boats at your fingertips. Nothing
else in print or online comes close when you want to find the best
boat for your buck. Photos and floorplans of each boat Sizes, weights,
and tankage and powering options Standard and optional features, hardto-find performance data, distinctive characteristics, and production
updates and changes Price for each model year since 1980

The Woodenboat
The Rudder
Crossing an Ocean Under Power follows a retired software entrepreneur
and his computer game designer wife, as they cross the Atlantic on
their 62' trawler. Although sailors have been crossing oceans for
hundreds of years, the era of couples cruising the world in small
powerboats is just beginning. As the book begins, Mr. Williams frankly
admits to serious doubts about his boating skills. Mr. Williams
chronicles his journey across the Atlantic, as well as his personal
journey from "coastal cruiser" to "ocean crosser." Along the way, we
learn with him. Sans Souci, his boat, made the trip as part of the
historic first Atlantic Power Boat rally (18 small power boats,
averaging only 50 feet long, owned and captained mostly by retired
couples.) Best described as a "Dummy's Guide to Crossing Oceans," Mr.
Williams' honest, and entertaining, style will keep you turning pages
as you take this important step in readying yourself for your own longdistance cruising.

Sea and Pacific Motor Boat
★★ Buy the Paperback version of this book and get the eBook version
included for FREE ★★ Owning a yacht is great fun and there are a lot
of good experiences to be had. However, you want to be aware of all
the financial and logistical challenges before you take a plunge into
the world of yachting. Showing you what you need to know and prepare
for before you can get to the fun part of yachting is what this book
is all about. Owning and handling a yacht is no small feat. Yachts can
vary in price from a couple of thousand dollars to millions. No matter
which option you choose, even the most affordable yachts come with
maintenance. The truth is that yachts will be in the water pretty much
the whole time and that continuous contact with the water inevitably
leaves a mark through salt and other minerals. It's not all about
maintenance. Licenses and permits are additionally something you need
to take into account. You also want to make sure that you have a port
where you can keep your yacht. In this book you can expect to learn
about: -How to buy a yacht successfully -How to lease a yacht, or even
get it for free -How to make sure that you and all of the people with
you are safe while on a yacht -Cool yachting events and locations to
check out -And much more! Owning a yacht could be a source of great
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pleasure or of regret. However, if you go in with the right knowledge,
I don't doubt that you will be on the winning side. If you are ready
to start sailing the seas and admiring the natural beauty of our world
without a care in the world, then scrolling to the BUY button and
clicking it is the first step toward that.

Video Sourcebook
Yachting
Crossing an Ocean Under Power follows a retired software entrepreneur
and his computer game designer wife, as they cross the Atlantic on
their 62' trawler. Although sailors have been crossing oceans for
hundreds of years, the era of couples cruising the world in small
powerboats is just beginning. As the book begins, Mr. Williams frankly
admits to serious doubts about his boating skills. Mr. Williams
chronicles his journey across the Atlantic, as well as his personal
journey from "coastal cruiser" to "ocean crosser." Along the way, we
learn with him. Sans Souci, his boat, made the trip as part of the
historic first Atlantic Power Boat rally (18 small power boats,
averaging only 50 feet long, owned and captained mostly by retired
couples.) Best described as a "Dummy's Guide to Crossing Oceans," Mr.
Williams' honest, and entertaining, style will keep you turning pages
as you take this important step in readying yourself for your own longdistance cruising.

The Rudder
Power Cruising
List of members in each volume.

Sea for the Active Boatman
Crossing an Ocean Under Power
Maritime or water-related vacations and travel ideas for the MidAtlantic region.

Seamanship Secrets
Canadian Periodical Index
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Cruising the Pacific Coast, Acapulco to Skagway
Cruising Fundamentals
New York and New Jersey Coastal Adventures
The aim of this book is to enable novices to cruise safely and
enjoyably. It will cover the preparations needed before undertaking a
cruise, operating the boat under different and sometimes challenging
conditions, how to cope when things go wrong, how to conform to the
rules and regulations, and how to navigate. It conveys the advice and
information just as the cruiser will encounter it on passage - from
setting off to arriving at their destination (rather than
compartmentalised into navigation/weather/engine etc). Topics include:
Preparing to cruise (weather forecasts, route planning, checklists);
Leaving harbour (harbour entrances, radio contact, setting courses and
speeds, crew briefing, food and drink); Assessing weather and sea
conditions (fine tuning plans); Watch keeping under way (visual and
electronic navigation, coping with alarms); Entering harbour (planning
ahead, radio channels, finding an anchorage, speeds); Cruising at
night and in fog (lights, radar, shipping lanes, stopping distance);
Adventurous cruising (navigating inshore, beach landing, hidden
dangers); Fuel management and economy (economical speeds, boat trim,
reserves); Comfort on board (cooking and sleeping at sea, security);
When things go wrong (potential problems, safety equipment, coping
with fire, leaks, grounding, engine problems, calling for help); Rules
and regulations (collision regulations, traffic lanes, going foreign,
qualifications). Aimed at owners of powerboats and motor cruisers
between 25 and 65ft, the book will be entirely practical, with
checklists, sidebars and box-outs and many diagrams and photos.

Buying and selling
Coastal Cruising Under Power
Loaded with detailed information about cruising design theory,
building, and outfitting, this is the 21st-century update of yacht
designer Buehler's popular "The Troller Yacht Book," the guide to fuel
efficient and safe offshore cruising powerboats.

MotorBoating
"Secrets' is the modern Bowditch, written so clearly that navigation
and seamanship will be comprehensible to anyone . . ." -- Dave and
Jaja Martin, circumnavigators and authors of Into the Light: A
Family's Epic Journey "It's a great book. The prose is simple and
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clear . . ." --John Vigor, author of The Seaworthy Offshore Sailboat
"The nautical tips and techniques presented are encyclopedic, yet the
clear explanations demystify the topics . . ." -- Don Launer,
contributing editor for Good Old Boat magazine "It is a fine piece of
work and should be read by anyone contemplating coastal cruising or
blue water voyages. It definitely deserves a place in the offshore
yacht's library . . ." --Ted Brewer, yacht designer, author, and
offshore racing and cruising sailor Be a Better Skipper In the night,
wind, rain, fog, big seas, strong currents, or congested waters, when
there’s no time for textbook seamanship solutions, what you need are
shortcuts and techniques that work quickly and reliably every time.
Distilled from the vast accumulated lore of seamanship and navigation,
here are the absolute essentials--185 techniques that work without
fail in the pilothouse or the exposed cockpit or flying bridge of a
shorthanded sail- or powerboat. John Jamieson shows you how to: Set up
a clipboard chart table for cockpit use Avoid hazards with danger
bearings or a GPS grid highway Estimate current speeds with the
50-90-100 rule Track other boats in poor visibility using radar plots
and bearing drift Sail home without a rudder or get your twin-screw
boat home on one working engine Dock or anchor under any conditions
And much, much more Even in this age of electronic navigation you need
to know how to eyeball your boat through any situation. Each of the
techniques in this cut-to-the-chase book has shown itself to be
absolutely repeatable. It will work this time, the next time, and the
time a er that, in conditions fair or foul.

Florida Under Sail
The only cruising guides devoted exclusively to the two Carolinas and
Georgia, these volumes cover every body of water along the coast as
far inland as it is safe to navigate. The guides include historical
summaries, coastal folklore, listings of coastal marinas and their
services, and tips on shoreside attractions.

The Boat Buyer's Guide to Motor Yachts and Trawlers
From classroom aids to corporate training programs, technical
resources to self-help guides, children's features to documentaries,
theatrical releases to straight-to-video movies, The Video Source Book
continues its comprehensive coverage of the wide universe of video
offerings with more than 130,000 complete program listings,
encompassing more than 160,000 videos. All listings are arranged
alphabetically by title. Each entry provides a description of the
program and information on obtaining the title. Six indexes -alternate title, subject, credits, awards, special formats and program
distributors -- help speed research.

American Book Publishing Record
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Coastal Cruising Under Power is your ultimate companion for exploring
the coastal waters of North America with confidence in your powerboat.
This beautifully illustrated guide provides countless tips on
anchoring, piloting, weather, and more, along with in-depth, step-bystep instructions on numerous specific skills and techniques.

Voyaging Under Power, 4th Edition
The official learn-to-sail manual of the American Sailing Association
and the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary, with over 150 line
drawings and photographs. Written by America’s foremost instructional
authority, the new edition of Sailing Fundamentals combines the
training programs of the American Sailing Association and the United
States Coast Guard Auxiliary. The official learn-to-sail manual of the
American Sailing Association, it is also used in the programs of many
yacht clubs, colleges, and sailing groups. Unlike most introductory
sailing books, which reflect the biases and idiosyncrasies of their
authors, Sailing Fundamentals has been extensively pretested by ASA
professional instructors to ensure that it offers the fastest,
easiest, most systematic way to learn basic sailing and basic coastal
cruising. This book covers every aspect of beginning sailing—from
hoisting sail to docking and anchoring—and specifically prepares the
learner to qualify for sailing certification according to
international standards. Widely acclaimed author Gary Jobson has won
several major races, including the 1977 America’s Cup victory as
tactician aboard Courageous. He was head sailing coach at the US Naval
Academy, and has conducted sailing clinics across the country.

Crossing an Ocean Under Power
Stress-Free Mooring is a quick-access, extremely visual on-board
practical guide to how to approach mooring and berthing situations in
a yacht or motorboat. Condensing material from the highly successful
Stress-Free Sailing and Stress-Free Motorboating into a bite-sized
book for easy reference, Duncan Wells provides instant guidance to
helmsmen seeking to learn how best to get on and off pontoons, jetties
and harbour walls in all directions of wind and tide, as well as
anchoring and picking up mooring buoys. The techniques are applicable
anywhere in the world, on any type and size of boat. Areas covered
include: Tying knots and mastering other rope work Adapting to
different wind and tide configurations Casting off from a dock
Springs, bridles and slipped lines Coming alongside a berth Rafting up
with other boats Anchoring Picking up a mooring buoy With step-by-step
photos, explanatory diagrams and concise hints and tips, helmsmen can
have at their fingertips the answers they need to all manner of
mooring problems.

Current Technology Index
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Stress-Free Mooring
Sailing Fundamentals
Troves of Florida delights that satisfy the yearning to experience
Florida's real ocean connection.

MotorBoating
The passagemaking bible updated to help you live your long-distance
voyaging dreams First published in 1975, Robert Beebe's Voyaging Under
Power revolutionized long-distance cruising, encouraging powerboaters
to enjoy what was once exclusive to sailboats and their crews:
crossing oceans to exotic, interesting, and beautiful places in
comfort with a minimum of problems and expense. Now power-cruising
couple Denis and Mary Umstot, whose interest in power voyaging was
ignited by Beebe’s work, have updated Voyaging Under Power for the
twenty-first century. The much anticipated Voyaging Under Power,
Fourth Edition, includes Beebe's original wisdom and philosophy of
passagemaking, as well as his groundbreaking thoughts on vessel
stability and fuel monitoring. Fourteen new chapters provide insights
into a range of additional topics vital for ocean passages and
passagemakers, including: Seaworthiness, stability, and other design
concepts Options for stabilizing passagemakers including paravanes,
active and passive fins, and antiroll tanks Selecting and
understanding the critical systems for long-distance voyaging A
decision process for choosing a new boat or analyzing the suitability
of a used boat An examination of passagemaking models from Nordhavn,
Kadey-Krogen, Seahorse, and Dashew, as well as the designs of Stephen
Seaton, Michael Kasten, George Buehler, Dave Gerr, and others
Highlights of successful and proven passagemakers of the past,
including examples from eleven builders and designers First-hand
accounts from passagemakers around the globe, including the
Mediterranean, Black Sea, South America, South Pacific, Madagascar,
and beyond Tips on understanding and predicting weather and waves and
what to do in a storm Understanding offshore safety issues, including
how to avoid trouble and cross oceans in comfort Choosing and training
crew as well as communication tips for a better cruising experience
Preparing for and resolving maintenance problems at sea and in distant
anchorages "The list of contributors shows the quality of experience
in the pages of this fourth edition. Anyone wanting to join, or at
least understand the elements of, the long-distance passagemaking
lifestyle will find a great deal of knowledge that is realistic,
useful, and timely. You'll keep Voyaging Under Power on your
pilothouse bookshelf (or its electronic equivalent) for years to
come." -- Bill Parlatore, Founder of PassageMaker Magazine "Captain
Beebe applied Navy experience, technical creativity, and an open mind
to his self-appointed task of inventing the long-range power cruiser.
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He embraced ideas that others discarded as readily as he rejected
solutions others found indispensable. His path, like all innovators,
was the uncommon one and his selfless sharing in Voyaging Under Power
literally launched a thousand ships. This Fourth Edition of Beebe's
classic draws on new ideas and the accumulated wisdom of today's yacht
designers and experienced ocean voyagers to further Beebe's cause and
liberate thousands more from the tyranny of dry land." -- Michael
Jones, Ocean Traveler, Ship Design Collaborator, and Proud Parent of
Google Earth

Cruising Under Sail & Power
Power Boating For Dummies
Cruising World
The Troller Yacht Book
Dag Pike's Cruising Under Power
Offers advice on sailing skills, safety equipment, the mechanical
operation of the boat, navigation, emergency procedures,
troubleshooting, and marine etiquette.

Great American Learning Adventures
Cruising Guide to Coastal South Carolina and Georgia
Cruising Guide to Coastal North Carolina
A unique guide to more than two hundred educational vacation programs
across the United States gives an in-depth look at vacations that
involve mastering new skills in programs that offer everything from
archaeology and fiction writing to canoeing. Original.

The British National Bibliography
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